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Applications being accepted for Youth Gun
Safety Camp

Wednesday, June 6, 2018

            Applications are being accepted for the Caddo Sheriff's Youth Firearms Safety Education Camp which
will be held July 16-20 at the Sheriff's Regional Training Academy. 

            Boys and girls ages 10-13 may select any day during the week to join Caddo deputies on the firing range
for supervised firearms safety education and .22 rifle target shooting. In addition, campers will learn internet safety,
first aid, and Stranger Danger and survival skills. Each camp session begins at 8 a.m. and ends at 5 p.m. The
camp is free and transportation is available if needed.

            Applications for the Firearms Safety Education Camp can be obtained on-line at www.caddosheriff.org or
picked up at Sheriff’s Safety Town. Applications should be mailed to the Training Academy at 15639 Highway One
South, Shreveport, 71115, to complete the registration process.


